
First Commerce Credit Union and the SGMC Foundation invite you to
participate in the #FlamingoChallenge during Breast Cancer Awareness 
Month in October. The #FlamingoChallenge uses flocks of pink yard 
flamingos, flamingo-flock yard signs and the power of social media to 
raise funds in support of patients receiving care at South Georgia 
Medical Center. The best part is that every dollar raised stays local!

Funds raised through the #FlamingoChallenge go directly to the
Pearlman Cancer Center Breast Cancer Fund, which directly 
benefits local breast cancer patients, including those at higher risk 
of developing breast cancer.

The #FlamingoChallenge kicks o� Thursday October 5th and 
runs throughout the month of October. 

Call or email to reserve your flock of flamingos today!

JOIN THE FLOCK!

To claim your flock, contact Hilary Willis at 229.433.1076 
or hilary.willis@sgmc.org. For more information about the 
#FlamingoChallenge visit FirstCommerceCU.org/Flamingo

Your participation makes a di�erence in the lives of cancer patients
Here are a few examples of the way your donation will help.

• Lymphedema sleeve to relieve pain and sti�ness caused by fluid buildup

• Breast Prosthesis for a patient who has had a mastectomy

• Community outreach, educational materials, and breast cancer awareness

learn more


